
Date Submitted Comments Responses

05/26/2016 
05:12am

Hi, 

I just wanted to comment on recent changes to the cafe. I 
purchased a Rocky Road from the cafe today and asked if it 
had gone down in price given that they had shrunk to about 

half their previous size. The cafe staff said that they had 
changed suppliers and the traybakes were all now Â£1.20. 

Aside from the fact that a 35p increase is a substantial jump, 
I really don't think this can be justified given that you're 

paying for half the amount of food and in my opinion they 
taste considerably worse than the previous traybakes. If 
possible, could the prices either be reduced, the portions 

increased, the cakes made nicer or could we go back to the 
previous supplier. Quite a few people I know have 

commented on the deterioration of the cafe in recent weeks 
and I think it's a shame given that the Fitz cafe is generally so 

nice. 

The cakes haven't halved in size. We have been 
trying different suppliers and have now settled 
on a good supplier. They are priced accordingly

05/30/2016 
09:59am Paella theme night next term? We will look at a Spanish Night for Lent Term

06/04/2016 
10:06am

Would it be possible to make sure that the chips are cooked 
more thoroughly, please? They are very frequently 

undercooked. Thanks!

Please comment at the time so we know who is 
making this error.

06/09/2016 
03:41am can the daily soup be put on the buttery menu if possible ?

It is on the daily menus but cannot be put on the 
termly manus as we don't know what soup we 

will make until the day depending on 
ingredients.


